
 

 

 

BUS EXPECTATIONS 

Dear Riverbend Prep Family, 

Riverbend is pleased to offer your scholars the opportunity to ride a school bus to and from school at no charge.  

This opportunity is a privilege. 

Riverbend and First Student are committed to ensuring each child arrive to school and home safely. Therefore, 

it is expected that all scholars who ride the school bus follow a code of conduct consistent with school rules and 

designed to provide the safety that is required for travel on a school bus. 

Beginning the second week of school, every scholar will have an assigned seat and is required to remain in their 

assigned seat.  Scholars who do not comply with directions from the bus driver may be removed from the bus 

and lose riding privileges.  The bus driver has the right to refuse to transport a student who creates an unsafe 

environment. 

Scholars are expected to: 

• Stay in their seat while on the bus.  No moving from seat to seat and no standing up on the bus. 

• Keep hands and feet to themselves and inside the bus. 

• Refrain from yelling or making loud noises. 

• Use school appropriate language. 

• Refrain from eating or drinking on the bus. 

• Refrain from throwing objects. 

 

Scholars who choose behaviors that violate this agreement risk losing the privilege of riding the bus.  

Consequences will be imposed by the Riverbend Administration for violations of the bus expectations and 

could result in permanent suspension from the bus. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

By signing, I acknowledge that I have read and agree to the bus expectations explained above. 

 

______________________________________________________ ________________________ 

Scholar Signature        Date 

 

 

______________________________________________________ ________________________ 

Parent/Guardian signature       Date 

 

 


